Author name: R. Scott

Date of submission: Monday, 13 March 2017

Submission: From: Patricia Scott

Sent: Saturday, 11 March 2017 11:14 PM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Shoalhaven Council

Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing in protest against the incredibly unfair proposal by Shoalhaven Council, for an exorbitant increase in Council rates. We object strongly to their proposal of such a huge increase and suggest you reject this application in favour of a long term strategy.

We are pensioners and struggle to pay our rates as it is. Where are we to get this extra money from? It is grossly unfair to keep hitting the pensioner. Please consider the capability of the ratepayer and the challenges we are experiencing in the current difficult economic climate.

Yours faithfully

Ray & Patricia Scott

